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Decision:  Don Mills Station – Bus Platform Agreement with York Region Transit 
 
At its meeting of November 13, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff 
report, as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1. Authorize staff to execute an amendment to extend the agreement between TTC and York 

Region for the exclusive use by YRT of bus platforms No. 6 and No. 7 at TTC’s Don Mills 
Station for five years with five additional terms of five years each, with mutual agreement of 
both parties. All required documents shall be on terms and conditions satisfactory to TTC’s 
General Counsel.  

 


